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Sandbags available

South Padre Island, TX, July 3, 2024: Hurricane Beryl is expected to cross into the Gulf on Friday.
The City of South Padre Island continues to monitor the weather and will provide updates as
information becomes available.

Sandbags will be available today from 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Public Works Workshop located
at the corner of West Venus and Laguna Boulevard.

The site is “self-bagging,” meaning the bags and sand are provided for free, but residents and
businesses will need to bring shovels and fill their own bags.

* Residents will be allowed five bags per property.
* Businesses will be allowed ten bags per property.

Hurricane Season is June 1 - November 30
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